
 

 

The Storehouse Move In: Phase I 

The Storehouse team is excited to share that we have a date set for Phase I of our move into the new space 

on the North side of the St. Andrew campus. 

Phase I move in will begin on Saturday, October 19 and will impact our food pantry sorting and preparation 

areas only.  Said another way, Phase I move in ONLY impacts the dry pantry, the hallways in front of Rooms 

131-133, our items stored in Room 133 and our refrigerators and freezers. 

All other activities currently taking place in Smith Worship Center will remain in their current spaces until 

Phase II later this year. Areas NOT impacted by the October 19 move include: 

• Neighbor Greeting, Intake & Waiting Area 

• Personal Shopping 

• Joseph's Coat 

• Volunteer Check-In 

Here is the move-in timeline and associated activities: 

• Beginning on Saturday, October 19 after our regular Saturday pantry hours, The Storehouse team 

will work alongside a small team of dedicated volunteers to relocate our food pantry sorting and 

preparation areas into the new space.  Our goal is to have the move into the new space complete no 

later than 5:00 pm on Sunday, October 20. 

 

• Beginning Monday, October 21, we will begin to prepare and distribute food in our new space. The 

volunteers who area part of the preparation and distribution teams will receive additional 

communication throughout this month as to how we will work in our new space.  

 

• On Thursday, October 24, our neighbors will receive their standard compliment of food (e.g., cold 

box, produce, canned goods, etc.) by driving around to the north parking lot for pickup, much like 

the process we followed before construction on the north parking lot began.  Neighbors will continue 

to exit Smith Worship Center with their personal shopping items as they do today.  Our load-in 

volunteers will receive additional communication throughout this month as to how load-in will work 

beginning October 24th. 

As per usual, please keep in mind this plan is subject to change if anything changes within construction.  We 

will strive to communicate throughout the month through email and while you are serving to keep you up to 

date with the latest.  Most of all, thank you for your flexibility and dedication during this exciting season for 

The Storehouse!  

 

In Him, 

  

Candace Winslow 

Executive Director 


